Three SL-150s Return from Sabbatical

In May of 2009, Lavalux LED provided three SL-150 LED Street Lights
(predecessor to the SL-90) to the city of Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania for
their evaluation of high efficiency streetlights. Pittsburgh requested
and evaluated a variety of different streetlights (30+) from various
vendors. The SL-150s spent about 10 months on Sarah Street in South
Side, Pittsburgh to see if they could survive the winter cold, and
summer heat. All three lights were returned in excellent condition
after their testing period. The high quality finish looks as good as it did
on installation day. One of the SL-150 lights returning from Pittsburgh
has been installed on the back of the Protobox LLC building in

Riverside, Ohio. It is illuminating the entire parking lot. After nearly a
year in Pittsburgh, the SL-150 has barely started its 50,000 hour
adventure.




